Department of City Development

Brian F. O'Connell, AICP
Director of City Development

Joseph G. Heck . ) )
Assistant Director of City Development City of Racine, Wisconsin

Room 102 City Hall
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, Wi 53403
Phone: 262-636-9151
Fax: 262-635-5347

March 5, 2012

Ms. Rosa Valladares

1416 Marquette Street

Racine, WI 53404

Subject: 1420 Marquette Street

Dear Ms. Valladares:

I 'am writing to let you know that I received your letter of February 23, 2012
asking to buy part of the land at 1420 Marquette Street.

We are currently reviewing your request. A staff person will be replying to you
shortly.

Sincerely yours,
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Brian F. O’Connell, AICP (
Director of City Development

C: Joe Heck
James Luelloff
File



BRIAN F. CONNELL
DEPT. OF CITY DEVELOPMENT
730 WARSINGTON AVE.

RACINE, WI 53403

DEAR ME O'CONNELL
MY NAME IS ROSA VALLADARES, | LIVE AT 1416 MARQUETTE ST. s 30 /

| AM WRITING TO SEEK INFORMATION ON PURCHASING SOME LAND FROM THE CITY OF RACINE, THE
LOT THAT | AM INTERSTED N IS LOCATED AT 1420 MARQUETTE. IT IS LOCATED NEXT DOOR TO MY
HOME. AND SINCE IT HAS BEEN EMPTY FOR SOME TIME, | HAVE PREVIOULY USED IT TO PARK MY
VEHICLES.  SINCE THE BUILDING HAS NOW BEEN KNOCKED DOWN, | AM REQUESTING TO BUY PART
OF THE LAND, MAINLY 12 % FT. TO USE AS A DRIVE ~WAY TO BE USED FOR PARKING FOR MY OWN
PERSONAL VEHICLES. | HAVE LIVED AT THIS ADDRESS SINCE MAY OF 2008.

THANK- YOU FOR ANY HELP THAT YOU PROVIDE FOR ME.

%a valle Qrec 2-23- 12

ROSA VALLADARES

262-269-6258
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